

dcaron@derrynh.org

December 19, 2022

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket IR 22-076 Electric Distribution Utilities, Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to Support Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs

Dear Chair Goldner:

Pursuant to the Order of Notice dated November 15, 2022, in Docket IR 22-076, the Town of Derry hereby notifies the Commission that it will be participating in the above reference docket.

Please add the following individuals to the service list for Docket IR 22-076:

- Mike Fowler mikefowler@derrynh.org Executive Director for Derry Public Works
- Jeff Moulton jeff.moulton5@gmail.com Chair, Derry Net Zero Task Force

Respectfully submitted,

David Caron

Town Administrator, Town of Derry 14 Manning St, Derry, NH 03038

davecaron@derrynh.org

603-432-6100

Cc. service list via email